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This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people/vulnerable adults and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Brand New Uniform for free 
 

We are delighted to announce that we have been donated items of uniform that 
we can gift to our families. Uniform items include skirts, trousers, PE tops and 
shorts, winter warmers including hats, gloves and footwear. However, this does 
not include any items with a school logo.  
 
The Sentinel Charity Committee kindly donated these items to support our 
children and their families during the current cost-of-living circumstances, and I 
am sure you would all agree that this gesture is gratefully received and 
welcomed at this challenging time. 
 

As you can imagine, there is not enough for all families. Therefore, we have prioritised children starting with those 
children in receipt of free school meals, which your child currently is.  
  
We will be holding an open door one-stop shop for families to attend school and be able to choose what uniform items 
their children are in need of and take away at no cost.  
  
The items are brand new, and we have a selection of sizes of different clothing.  
  
We appreciate that some families have more siblings, but just ask that you are fair when choosing your items based on 
your child’s need, to enable more families to benefit from this.  
  
Initially, we are inviting our free school meal families to attend school via the front office at any point before, during or 
after the school day tomorrow, Thursday 3rd November and Friday 4th November. This will be a first come, first served 
basis. If there is any uniform remaining after Friday will then be more widely available to our remaining families.  
 
As always, we value your continued support in our mission to bring out the best for every child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs L Nejrup 
Headteacher 
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